

CITIZENS FOR RESPONSIBLE GOVERNMENT

801 South Rancho Drive, Suite B-1 Las Vegas, Nevada 89106 (702) 382-9165

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman: John Sanford

Secretary/Treasurer: Lynn Stewart

Cristi Bulloch Ron Leavitt Jim Ness Wilburn Sproul, Jr. April 28, 2020

Bill Kephart 410 S Rampart, Ste #390 Las Vegas, NV 89145

Dear Bill:

This letter is to inform you that after review by the candidate selection committee and a vote by the Board of Directors, you have been endorsed by Citizens for Responsible Government for the 2020 Election.

We appreciate your willingness to support the citizens of Nevada in a responsible manner.

Sincerely,

John M. Sanford Chairman